
SAC Minutes 

October 4, 2016 

SAC balance is 4,658.23 

 

Members in attendance: Kelsey Peryam, Kathleen Hunting, Molly Jackson, Janet Whelan, Linda Villadoniga, 

Amber Noseworthy, Ashley Foley, Rebecca Keffer, Steven Dinglender, Shelia Veatch, Tina Waldrop, Joy 

Reichenberg, Carlyn Williams, Amber Messer, Kirby Quam, Matt Mittelstadt, Serene Moss, Becky Westover, 

Sue Grasso, Ellen Marks, Shelly Erb, Danielle Waler, Lori Buckhalter, Cesar Diaz 

Meeting called to order: 5:31 - Rebecca Keffer-1st      Ellen Marks - 2nd  

Approval of September minutes: Steven Dingfelder- 1st   Linda Villadoniga -2nd 

Funds were approved for Mrs. Blanco: $359.50 was approved for funds.  

Five Star School Award Project Implementation: We discussed the Five Star School Award project which 

encompasses exemplary involvement in the community. The spoke about what that entails to include a list of 

the official voting members of SAC. They were listed as Tina Waldrop, Jose Caride, Carlyn Williams, Sue 

Grasso, Amber Noseworthy, Shelly Erb, Ellen Marks, Frances Diaz-Calcano, and Molly Jackson.   

School Improvement Plan: The plan was presented to the School Board recently and the presentation went well. 

Goals and plans were presented as well as our struggles so that we can best improve. We are working with the 

District as well as with other schools (Crookshank currently) for help. We also are working on providing more 

substantial support for Science in all grade levels to better make growth. Our behavior goals are going very well 

and students are responding well to our bead system.   

Title One update: Dr. Reichenberg shared that we have a new member of the team coming to join us this week. 

She has also met with title I personnel to pick out the lowest 10% of kids 

Principal comments: Character Count Celebration are happening Monday for students from the 1st Nine Weeks, 

we will have an ice cream party. Report Cards go home October 28th, this was changed from October 24th due to 

Hurricane Hermine. Gifted Screeners happen soon in 2nd grade. Character Count Parade is October 31st, we 

invite all of our parents and community members out to watch our student’s parade with their favorite book 

characters and vocabulary words. PTO Fundraiser has begun and students receive lanyards for each 3 items 

sold. Make a Difference Day is October 22nd and we are preparing for an exciting event with our staff, parents, 

students, and community partners. This event is from 8am – 12pm.  

Meeting called to close: 5:52    Linda Villadoniga -1st Amber Noseworthy- 2nd  

 

Next meeting date: November 1, 2016 

 

 


